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CITY OF IONIA 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Ionia City Council will conduct a 
Public Hearing on June 7, 2023 at 7:00 PM at the Ionia City Hall, 114 North Kidd Street, 
Ionia, Michigan, 48846 to receive public comment related to changing its regular election 
schedule for City offices from odd-year elections to even-year elections.  Any change 
adopted by the Council will begin with the regular City election in November, 2026.  

 
All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing.  A copy of the 

proposed resolution can be viewed at the City Clerk’s Office at 114 North Kidd Street, 
Ionia, Michigan, 48846 during regular business hours Monday – Friday between the hours 
of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

 
Written comments will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. on June 6, 2023. 
 
The City of Ionia will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services at 

the meeting/hearing.  Individuals with disabilities requiring aids or services should contact 
the City of Ionia by writing or calling Mary Patrick, City Clerk, (616) 523-0145, as soon 
as possible to allow the City sufficient time to have available the aids and services. 

 
MARY PATRICK 
City Clerk 

 
  


